
 
 

Public Notice 
 

Ridgewood Water, Village of Ridgewood 
Bergen County, New Jersey 

MAIN PFAS TREATMENT FACILITY 
State Project No. 0251001-005 

 
In accordance with procedures established to evaluate projects that have applied 
for assistance under the New Jersey Environmental Infrastructure Financing 
Program (EIFP), a Level 1 environmental review has been conducted on the 
proposed project, which will involve construction of a new 1,333 sq ft drinking 
water treatment facility to remove PFAS contaminants mandated by the NJDEP. 
The proposed treatment facility is within the existing property boundary of 
Ridgewood Water’s Southside Reservoir and Pump Station located at the end of 
De Boer Drive at Hwy 208, Block 187 of Lot 2, Glen Rock, NJ 07452. 
 
The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection has made a preliminary 
decision to assist this project under the EIFP.  The proposed project costs are as 
follows:     
 
Proposed Project Cost:           $2,760,000.00 
 
Proposed Loan Amount:         $2,760,000.00 
 
Upon written request, the planning documents and the Department’s 
Environmental Decision Document will be available for public review at 
Ridgewood Water, 111 N. Maple Ave., Ridgewood, NJ 07450, attn: Yolanda 
McCollom, ymccollom@ridgewoodnj.net. 


